

TOWN OF FAIRFAX

STAFF REPORT June 6, 2018

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Garrett Toy, Town Manager 5

Ben Berto, Planning Director

SUBJECT: Receive oral report on the May 30th Town Forum on Cannabis policy

RECOMMENDATION

Receive oral report

DISCUSSION

Staff will present an oral report at the meeting as a follow up to the May 30, 2018, the Town Forum regarding cannabis policy, which included a presentation by Mr. David McPherson, HdL Companies, followed by a question and answer session. The power point presentation from the Forum is available at www.townoffairfax.org.

FISCAL IMPACT